





PR, ! UNITED STATES
i& g‘} NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
| WASHINGTON D C 20886

July 28, 1992

Faunt

Docket No. 50-317

and 50-318

Mr. G. C. Creel

Vice President - Nuclear Energy

Baltimore Gas & Electric Company

Calvert C1iffs Nuclear Power Plant

MD Rts. 2 & 4

P. 0. Box 1535

Lusby, Maryland 20657

Dear Mr. Creel:

SUBJECY: CLOSURE OF NRC BULLETIN 92-01, "FAILURE OF THERMO-LAG 330 FIRE
BARRIER SYSTEM," CALVERT CLIFFS NUCLEAR POWER PLANT, UNIT 1 (TAC NO.
M82856) AND UNIT 2 (TAC NO. M83857)

By letter dated July 21, 1992, you provided Baltimore Gas and Electric
Company’'s response to NRC Bulletin 92-01 for the Calvert Cl1iffs Nuclear Power
Plant, Units 1 and 2. Your response stated that the Calvert Cliffs facility
does not have Thermo-Lag 330 installed as a fire barrier for small diameter
conduit or wide trays which provide safe shutdown capability. Your
confirmition provides an adequate basis to consider NRC's action related to
this issue complete. Further NRC action, if any, will be performed by an
inspection or audit at your facility.

Sincerely,

e 0 M d ol -

Daniel G. McDonald, Senior Projec
Project Directorate [-1]

Division of Reactor Projects - 1/11
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

cc: See next page







